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“Pooh” said Piglet. “I don’t think chubby bears are meant to be on the bouncy castle”. 

“That’s soooo unfair.” replied Pooh. “Why not?” 

“Well,” explained Piglet. “A bear’s stuffing is likely to start falling out if he gets too 

bouncy. Let’s head to the bar.” 

 

This is just a quick one to remind everyone it is the annual Family Fun Day, 

combined with Pub Cricket this Saturday 6th of July.  Apart from the cricket, mixed 

ability touch rugby, bouncy castle, tombola and BBQ there will be a silent auction, a 

50/50 Club draw and a skittle alley. There will be various rugby and footie matches 

on TV and the bar will be open from 12.00 until …… whenever. Dan the Nev will be 

spinning the wheels. 

 

There will really be something for all the family. 

 

On Saturday we hope to raise some cash for the club’s coffers but let is remind 

ourselves that at the last Hawkes Shield Day we raised enough to set up a Charity 

Fund of £1,500 (endorsed at the AGM), send £800 quid to Gary Street and £2,500 to 

My Name’5 Doddie Foundation for MND. They sent a lovely letter which is attached. 

 

Finally, at the afore mentioned AGM Huw ‘Splash’ Davis retied as Hon Secretary, 

having supported at least six different Chairmen. I would like to offer the Club’s 

gratitude and my personal thanks. He will still be very much around and will be 

handing over to Ollie Peach over the coming months, so congrats to him. 

 

Anyway, see you Saturday………….. 

 

 

Finis Coronat Opus 

 

Tiny Richards 

April 2024. 

 

 



 
 

 


